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Fltfc 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Ser^t: Thursday, December 11, 2008 2:07 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 12/11/2008 

Re: Robert Comer 
8010 Halo RdNW 
Magnolia, OH 44643 

Docketing Case No,: 08-0918-EL-SSO 

Notes: 
I have received information from a friend about AEP's request for a rate increase that I believe is 
outrageous and unjustified. I believe that, if approved by the PUCO, the rate increase will cause more 
companies to reduce employment in order to deal with higher operating costs, I also believe that such a 
drastic rate increase (53% over 3 years) will seriously hurt all consumers who get electricity from AEP 
companies. Ohio is in a very deep and dangerous economic slimip. The last thing our state needs is for 
an electric rate increase that could further damage Ohio's economy. Therefore, I strongly urge the PUCO 
to reject AEP's request. 
Sincerely, 
Robert Comer Magnolia, Ohio (Carroll county) 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t the images appearing a re an 
etccurate and complete reproduct ion of a case t i ^ ^ 
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